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From: licensing
To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: FW: Takumi ALRC Meeting 20 December
Date: Friday, December 1, 2023 9:33:34 AM

 
 

From: Amanda Chen <amandachen1681@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2023 11:59 PM
To: licensing <licensing@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: Fwd: Takumi ALRC Meeting 20 December
 

 

 
 
To City of Madison
 

Takumi Restaurant becoming Niji Asian Cuisine 

License was  requested for name  transfer,  and because of  this will also require a issuance  deadline
extension.

Please add to december 20th ALRC agenda

Thank you  
Amanda 
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